Sri Venkateswara College
(University of Delhi)

Date - 7 Jan 2021

This is to inform you that the NCC students’ admission trials for First year

students (boys only) will be scheduled on 11 January, 2021 at 11 AM in the
college premises.

All the interested candidates must reach well before time and report to
Dr. Jai Vinod, Care Taker Officer (email- jaivinodm@gmail.com).

Everyone is advised to strictly follow COVID-19 guidelines laid by MHA.

-
Dr S. Venkata Kumar

Ag. Principal



